Greenwood South Homeowners Association

Greenwoodsouthhoa2019@gmail.com

As announced in Greenwood South HOA newsletters, meetings, and communications from block representatives, annual dues are required from each homeowner per our HOA bylaws; these dues cover items such as our HOA website, newsletters, dumpster days, annual picnic and community events, membership in Centennial Community of Neighborhoods (CenCON), insurance, maintenance of protective covenants, and a contingency fund. Service by HOA Board members, block representatives, and by neighbors organizing community events is on a voluntary basis. We appreciate your support and look forward to connecting with you; if you have any questions, comments, or ideas for the HOA, please email to the address above. Sincerely,

Your HOA Board
Leslie Levine, President
Kevin Doran, Vice-president
Julie Totsch, Treasurer
Tait Robinson, Secretary

2025 Annual Dues Invoice

Amount: \$50.00

Payable by: June 30, 2025

How to pay dues:

Use the link or QR code below to pay dues on a computer or smartphone with a credit card, electronic check, or paper check. You will be prompted to enter your name, email, address, and phone number.

https://greenwood-south-hoa-2025-dues-collection.cheddarup.com



If you don't have access to a computer or smartphone, you may write a paper check to Greenwood South HOA (include address, phone number, and email on check) and mail to:

Julie Totsch, Treasurer, Greenwood South HOA 6012 S Newport St Centennial, CO 80111